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NORGINE MAKES A NEW APPOINTMENT IN BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT 
  
Norgine, the leading European specialty pharmaceutical company, today announced 
that Dr. Adam Love has joined the company as Director, Business Development. In 
this role he will be reporting to Paul Pay, VP Corporate and Business Development. 
 
Most recently Adam was Director, European Business Development at Cephalon, 
prior to that he was UK Medical Advisor at Cephalon. He is a qualified physician 
having graduated from the University of the Witwatersrand Medical School in South 
Africa and also holds an MBA from Durham University. He has practised medicine in 
both South Africa and the UK. 
 

ENDS 
 
If you would like any further information, or to set up an interview  
please contact: 
Medicom Group: Olivia Spiro on 020 8481 8129 (olivias@medicomgroup.com) or 
Sarah Dyson on 07960195556 (sdyson@medicomgroup.com). 
 


